After researching for four months to find a reputable breeder to purchase our
first German Shorthair from, we were fortunate enough to find Ed Kerr
through his website. After seeing the dogs, their histories and lines, we made
the first phone call that would bring us and our new pup together. Ed was

a pure professional from that first call and has made our experience with
finding Doc a pleasure and matched us up perfectly with our first shorthair.
He gladly answered any questions or concerns we had no matter when or
how many times we called.

His love for the breed shines through and their best interest is his first and
foremost concern. We couldn’t be happier with how things have turned out
and will continue to work with Ed to bring Doc to his full hunting potential.
He has already had his first training session with Ed and is ready for

this fall’s hunt! We look forward to many more years of hunting and fun
with our Doc.

Thank you Ed. This has been a great experience!
We wouldn’t go to anyone else.

Kevin and Amy Meeks




